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Excellence in Promoting the Value of Certification
Sacramento Area Chapter

The Sacramento Area Chapter of AACN (Sac AACN) has a 
long-standing history of promoting certification in the Sacramento 
region. Currently, our chapter has a 58% certification rate. Since the 
pandemic, our chapter has had to come up with creative ways 
to keep certification at the forefront. Many challenges have come 
with the changing times related to information technology, staffing 
needs for hospitals and personal education preferences. Based on 
responses from our membership survey this year, we are offering 
a live and virtual CSC/CMC review course instead of our annual 
CCRN review. In 2024, Sac AACN will be celebrating its 50th year 
as a chapter, and we are planning on a dual anniversary and 
certification celebration event. We will continue to rise together 
and lift each other up along our certification journey.




